Help plan
for Wiltshire’s future

Wiltshire’s communities are being asked to comment on two
draft plans available for public consultation this summer.

Wiltshire Core Strategy Consultation Document - proposals for
new jobs and homes in Wiltshire over the next 15 years and policies
to shape how Wiltshire develops.

Wiltshire and Swindon Waste Site Allocations Develbpment
Plan Document - proposals for the location of new waste
management facilities.

Please get involved by visiting an exhibition near you between
2pm and 8pm to find out more:

29 June  Guildhall, Salisbury

7 July Antrobus House, Amesbury
12 July Nadder Hall, Tisbury

14 July Memorial Hall, Downton
14 July Library, Warminster (2-7pm)
20 July Memorial Hall, Ludgershall

The consultations are open until 5pm on 8 August 2011.

Documents can be viewed and comments submitted using the council’s
consultation website: http://consult.wiltshire.gov.uk/portal.

Alternatively documents can be viewed in all libraries and council offices in
Chippenham (Monkton Park), Devizes (Browfort), Salisbury (Milford Street) and
Trowbridge (County Hall and Bradley Road).

For more information, telephone 01225 713223 W]Itsh"‘e Cou nCil
or visit www.wiltshire.gov.uk/wcsconsult2011 —~====""== Where everybody mattcrs



